## Licensing

From:

Grilli, Carlo

Sent:

21 February 2024 15:18

То:

Licensing

Subject:

FW: 57 Eskview Terrace, Musselburgh

For info

From: Grilli, Carlo

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 3:18 PM

To: alistair@macdonaldlicensing.com

Subject: RE: 57 Eskview Terrace, Musselburgh

Hi Alistair

I hope you are around for a while still!

I am hoping we will be back in person again soon and at present would be hopeful of April and May Boards being in person. I would like March's board to be in person/hybrid as well but we may not have resolved all of the bugs in the system in time for that one.

Happy for this to be May if that suits you better, especially as there is time. It will also give your client more opportunity to progress matters as the Board may not be too favourable given the lack of engagement from your client to date.

Kind Regards

Carlo

From: Alistair Macdonald <alistair@macdonaldlicensing.com>